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Road Construction Notice

From: The Richland County Engineer Of'/
Re: Road Construction on N. Shell Road
Date: June 3, 2025

Richland County will be reconstructing a Section of N. Shell Road starting at the
CSX Railroad and continuing south to Mt. Pleasant Lane. Weather permitting, this
work will begin on June 5" and take two weeks to finish. Shell Road will be
closed during the day to all but local residents. Shell Road will be open to traffic
in the evenings, but motorists are reminded that the road will under construction
and they will encounter varying surface conditions.
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